
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

Lacey, WA 98503 

 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

 

Mr. Killip, 

 

As a homeowner twice over with solar systems in PSE territory, it is essential I am assured my 

considerable investment in solar is protected. Please allow for PSE tariff revision.  

 

Regards, 

 

Michael O’Brien 

michaeltimothyobrien@gmail.com 

(206) 245-6534 
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